12/02/2020

To whom it may concern,

I, Raymond E. Kerr, would like to be consider for filling the vacant Tarentum Council seat in the First
Ward. As a former councilman, | believe that my prior experience will be beneficial working with the
Borough Manager, the Council, and the Borough of Tarentum.

Thank you, God Bless, & May God Bless America!

Raymond E. Kerr
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